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July 6, 2023 
 
 
Office of Planning and Research 
1400 Tenth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), as the lead agency under the 
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), has approved the State Route (SR) 1 
Culvert Replacement Project’s Final Initial Study with Mitigated Negative Declaration 
(IS/MND). This Final IS/MND was posted June 30, 2023 (SCH# 2022120084). 
 
The purpose of this memorandum is to provide an update to the Notice of 
Determination (NOD) form submitted on June 30, 2023. The previously submitted NOD 
states that Findings were made pursuant to CEQA. Due to the Project being cleared 
through an IS/MND, as opposed to an EIR, the NOD was updated to state that Findings 
were not made pursuant to CEQA. 
 
Attached is the revised NOD reflecting this correction as of July 6, 2023.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause and greatly appreciate your 
understanding. 
 
If there are any questions, please contact me at (510) 506-0481 or 
Arnica.MacCarthy@dot.ca.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Arnica MacCarthy 
Senior Environmental Planner 
Office of Environmental Analysis 
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